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Statement of Molly

I am very upset that a story about Tyga, Kylie Jenner and me was published
in OK! Magazine and I want people to know the truth.  The truth is that Tyga
contacted me first. He direct messaged me on Instagram.  I knew who he was but I
was surprised that he was contacting me.

I thought that it could possibly be about my music, but he did not mention
that in his initial communication with me.  

I thought that was strange, but I was thinking he would bring that up in his
next message to me.  However, he didn’t mention it in the next message.  

I began to feel uncomfortable when he asked me to FaceTime with him.  He
asked me to FaceTime 3 times, but I did not do it.  

Because of my discomfort with why he wanted to communicate with me I
quickly stopped responding to him.  

It’s crazy how so much can come out of nothing.  

Even though OK! Magazine pixelated my face and did not use my name, a
lot of people could tell the photo was of me. As a result of the story and the photo,
I have received a lot of negative attention not only from people in my own state
but also from all over the place.  I don’t deserve the negative attention that I have
been getting as a result of this story and photo. 

I never sent the communication between Tyga and me to OK! Magazine and
I don’t know how they obtained them.  I would never have allowed OK! Magazine
or any other magazine to use them. 

It is also upsetting to me that OK! Magazine never even contacted my mom
or me to check the facts to see if what they were publishing was true.  

I am speaking out today because I don’t want what happened to me to
happen to any other young girl. 
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